HOLY ROSARY RC PRIMARY

“l come that they may have life and have life to the full”

John: 10:10 Next wee

Week Beginning - 3rd March 2025 Tuesday 4th March
Shrove Tuesday
The children will be making
pancakes in school with their
class. Check out Twitter to see
more.

Tuesday 4th March
Year 5 & 6 Tag rugby @
Hathershaw
Wednesday 5th March
Ash Wednesday

The feedback on our chidren’s engagemnt and behaviour in this project was amazing : _ o
and they made us proud...Well Done ! The children will be receiving

Hulme Grammar

This week some of our Year 5 children
have attended Hulme Grammar to be
part of an “Enquiring mind project”.
These sessions are intended to help
more able scientists and mathematicians
gain further enjoyment of studying Maths
and Science, and apply their knowledge
at greater depth.

ashes in school
Wednesday 5th March
Year 4 Class Assembly

Parents are invited to join us in

Learning with Parents

What an amazing start we have had to our Learning with Parents resource. We

have had 217 parents who have signed up. It has been incredible to see the children
engaging in the activities with their families and sharing these with us on the school at 2.30pm.
Learning with parents portal. The excitement continues when the children share Thursday 6th March
these and talk about them in class. Thgre are so many images we could share but World Book Day
here are just a couple. See the World Book Day letter
for all the activities taking
place.

Friday 7th March
International girls
Football day
Mrs Morrish is leaading girls
football activities throughout

Next week is World Book Week and the theme is Read our way. On your child’s the morning.
Attendance Bear

reading log, we have set the challenge of finding the most unusual way to read a
book...we cant wait to see these and share the winners on next weeks newsletter. Each week in assembly, we
award our attendance bear

to the class with the best

World Book week — e
As next week is World Book day, we have lots of activities to BOOK This weaek(:nw?nnrf:r:s i
share. To make life a little easier, we have shared these in a letter DAY Foundation Sta e |
earlier this week. if you missed it, it can be found on the home page o
with | OOA

of our school website.
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